
Tender Notice – Mercy Corps Afghanistan 

Version 1.1 

Date: Feb 17, 2025 

Reference: AF-KBL-PQ-002 

Request for Qualification (RFQ) 

Mercy Corps is a non-religious, non-profit and non-governmental 
international humanitarian organization. 
  
Mercy Corps is seeking expression of interest for pre-qualified vendors 
status for infrastructure activities (water and sanitation) in targeted 
provinces of Afghanistan. 
  
If you are interested in submitting a bid, you will need to complete 
respective documents (available at below weblink) and submit it according 
to the guidelines below.  

1. The suppliers can download the RFQ on this link 
https://www.acbar.org/site-rfq or www.mercycorps.org/tenders  

2. RFQ can also be picked up at Mercy Corps offices: 
  
Herat: House 34, Herat university road, District No # 1. 
Kabul: H. 31, Herati Street, Shar-e-Naw. 
Kandahar: House # 54, Street S, Road 2, Aino Maina. 

Completed RFQ must be submitted to Mercy Corps by 03 Mar 2025 in 
one of the below methods. 

1. Email completed RFQ to af-tender@mercycorps.org with the 
reference number in the email subject line.  
OR 

2. Return completed RFQ in person (in sealed envelope) and put in 
the Tender Box placed at Mercy Corps office Herat, Kandahar and 
Kabul. The Tender Reference number should be written on the 
envelope. 

After the closing date of this Tender Notice, the procurement committee 
will technically evaluate all Request for Qualification and determine pre-
qualification status accordingly to set criteria. The qualified vendors / 
contractors will be informed of their qualifications status and will be 
requested to bid for any future works. 

  


